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ROYAL ST. VINCENT AND THE GRENADINES POLICE FORCE 

PUBLIC RELATIONS AND COMPLAINTS DEPARTMENT 

P.O. Box 835 

Kingstown 

Tel: (01-784) 485-6891 or (01-784) 485-6697  Fax: (01-784) 456-2816 

E-mail:relations.complaints@gmail.com 

 

 

Your reference        July 11, 2024 

 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

July 11, 2024 - Kingstown: The Royal Saint Vincent and the Grenadines Police Force (RSVGPF) 

kindly requests the cooperation of relatives of deceased persons on the mainland to assist in the 

identification process at the Kingstown Mortuary. This includes those who perished during the 

passage of Hurricane Beryl 

Relatives are asked to visit the Kingstown Mortuary and bring at least one form of identification. 

This will help expedite the post-mortem examinations and ensure that all necessary procedures are 

completed in a timely and respectful manner. 

We understand that this is a difficult time for families, and we appreciate your cooperation and 

understanding as we work to handle these matters with the utmost care and professionalism. 

-END- 
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